
Tiger NewsBytes
Terra Nova High School E-Newsletter, November 8, 2021

Terra Nova Education Foundation
Welcome Back to School!




Principal's Message
Dear families,


“The greatness of a community is most accurately measured by the compassionate actions of its
members.”


To the coaches, team managers, snack shack workers, pit crew members, drivers and the countless
other volunteers and Terra Nova supporters, THANK YOU. The time and energy you devoted to our
students and school made our entire fall season a success.


A big shout-out to our girl cross country team who qualified for CCS this upcoming weekend and to
the Terra Nova band who took home 1st place in their division and walked away with three trophies. A
belated but very sincere congratulations to our varsity volleyball team who made it to the CCS
quarterfinals.


To our athletes, band members and all other participants, thank you for your hard work. Balancing the
rigors of a full academic schedule, family, and social commitments is not easy and the dedication you
showed to your passion and school is to be respected.


Tiger Pride!!


Megan Carey
Principal
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If you’re new to Terra Nova High School, welcome to our community! We hope that you and your
family are doing well, staying healthy, and enjoying being back to school.


The Terra Nova Education Foundation (TNEF) was established in 2018 both to invest in educational
excellence and also to spread the word about all of the great things happening at Terra Nova High
School.


Since TNEF’s inception, we have focused our funding on college and career services and critical
education technologies. Specifically, your donation will help to support areas including:



College and career services
Software + apps to support flex-time scheduling
Enhanced outreach to middle schools to drive interest in TN
This year, we are working with academic chairs and staff to access additional departmental
investment needs



Please make a donation today to support our students and teachers. Visit our website,
www.TNEducationFoundation.org, to make a secure online donation. Better yet look for our
foundation in your company's charitable match database and pay at work.


Want to get involved and meet others who are passionate about our high schoolers’ education? Join
us at:




TNEF Meetings: 2nd Thursday of each month @ 7 pm via Zoom
Social events as we are able to hold them
Help us in assessing additional TNEF investments. Be a part of the decision!



With your financial support, we can continue to improve Terra Nova’s academic excellence and student
success.


With sincere thanks for your support,


The TNEF Board of Directors


President: Kelly Gahagan
Treasurer: Christy Allen
Secretary: Shauna Koperski
Business Outreach: Jaymi Wessell
Social Chair: Stacy Contakos
Grant Writing: Romany Sieferman
Julie Arnaudo
Beth Boldt
Ralph Crame
Dave Rosenheim
Jennifer Uter
Chris Zimdars

http://www.tneducationfoundation.org/


In Observance of Veteran's Day: No
School this Thursday
There will be no school and our office will be closed this Thursday,
November 11th in observance of Veterans Day.


Classes will resume on Friday November 12th with our regular bell
schedule.


COVID Testing for Students
COVID Testing is now available on campus to Terra Nova students. It takes place on Thursdays in
Room N209 before school, during brunch and lunch. Testing is of no cost to the student or families
and insurance information does not need to be provided.


Students who wish to test will need to complete the registration form only once. Students under the
age of 18 must have parent/guardian consent to complete the registration form.


Testing is voluntary for all students, with the exception of those who participate in close contact
sports (indoors without masks). These students are subject to mandatory testing and will be notified
separately of their requirement to test.


For more information, please contact Michele Jones, District COVID Response Director at
mjones@jeffersonunion.net.
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November Bus Passes
The November SamTrans bus passes will be on sale Wednesday, October
27th through Wednesday, November 10th. They are $22, and if you write
a check please make it out to Terra Nova High School.
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College Application & Financial Aid Night: Tomorrow 11/9
A college application and financial aid information night will take place tomorrow, Tuesday November
9th from 6.30-7.30pm in the galleria at the district office: 699 Serramonte Blvd, Daly City.


11th and 12th grade families are encouraged to attend to hear counselors present on the California
college systems, application process, financial aid and the California Colleges platform.




